
OPSEU/SEFPO extends a warm welcome to Jewish members who are observing 
Passover this week! We have made the following accommodations to address any 
needs you may have during Convention 2024.

Dedicated space for Passover observance and celebration

Restaurant Guide

How can we help? 

Room 201A has been made available and has the following amenities:

•	 A meeting area and a designated space for dining
•	 A refrigerator and microwaves for food storage and preparation

For a list of nearby restaurants that align with Passover observance, 
please visit:

opseu.org/ConventionPassover

If you have any specific requirements or suggestions that could enhance these 
arrangements, we welcome and encourage you to reach out to Convention staff:

Convention Team: Room 204

We understand the importance of creating an inclusive environment, and your input 
is crucial to achieving that goal. Happy Passover!

http://opseu.org/ConventionPassover

